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This comment is a summary of a meeting between the ODOT right-of-

way manager and impacted property owners and their representatives.

The property owners' concerns will be resolved through the right-of-way

acquisitions process, which will meet the requirements of the Uniform

Act. Information about expenditures is available by contacting the project

office.
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